Report to be presented in the 2nd Managing committee meeting at Ahmedabad held on 23rd & 24h Dec 2022.

First of all, I would like to thank PMA, Delhi for giving me this great opportunity to serve FPTA and for all cooperation getting from our FPTA President Shri. Aseem Bordia Ji. 

From FPTA I got the opportunity to get in touch with the associations of Agra, Meerut, Noida, Dehradun, & off course my hometown Paper Merchants Associations Delhi. 

Unfortunately, I have not visited any associations in this quarter, but I am regular in touch on phone with the President of these associations and will definitely visit during next few weeks. 

I am regularly in touch with all managing committee members of FPTA in my area personally and on WhatsApp. 

Approx 50 KYC forms have been already updated & being sent to FPTA, remaining are under process. 
As per mine telephonic discussion with FPTA President Shri. Aseem Bordia Ji to add new associations as member of FPTA. I have tried to get in touch with Mr. Naresh Mehra of M/s Viroo Mal Mehra, Amritsar to re-join FPTA but he said after corona pandemic many shops have been closed and only 7-8 shops are remaining in paper business, and no one is interested to form association in Amritsar & without the local association there is no issue to get associated with FPTA, same answer I got from Mr. Gaurav Kalra Chandigarh. But will try again. 

Our Paper Merchant Association Delhi running their own arbitration. 

I am regularly attending all the meetings of FPTA & seminars arranged by FPTA on regular basis weather it is on current market scenarios, GST etc, from which members get help & ideas for their business. 

One thing I would like to suggest that some focus should be made on digital marketing it will really be helpful in promoting our business. In the end I would again like to thanks FPTA President Sh. Aseem Bordia Ji, Secretary Sh. Bhavesh Gala Ji, All Vice President, All Ex-presidents, & All Managing Committee Members. 

Thanks, 

Padam Chand Jain 

Vice President FPTA

